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also be the forum for sharing relevant Secretariat documents and guidelines with a view 

to enhancing transparency and ownership across the board.  

 

As has been articulated a number of times, it would be counter-productive to take an 

approach of collective punishment for the misconduct and crimes of certain individuals. 

The media and other partners also need to be sensitized to the importance of upholding 

the image and credibility of peacekeeping missions while demanding accountability.  

 

The trust, confidence and respect that our peacekeepers have earned over the decades 

must not be allowed to be compromised by the scourge of sexual exploitation and 

abuse as well as other aberrations. The communities hosting our peacekeepers must not 

feel susceptible to the people they consider to be the custodians of peace. 

 

We consider it critical to maintain a similar ‘zero tolerance’ approach any form of 

allegations involving corruption, fraud, theft or smuggling by UN officials and experts.  

 

I thank you.  

 


